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ARE YOU ELIGIBLE? 
Selection Criteria 

To participate in this study, participants must: 
● Be aged 18 years or older 
● Be able to read and write English  
● Have access to an internet connection that will allow participants to complete the survey. 
● Either be a NZ registered health worker, first-year or final-year clinical student undertaking a 

clinical training programme (*see below for eligible clinical programmes). 

*First-year clinical programmes: pre-medical degrees (biomedical sciences, health sciences), psychology, 
nursing, social work. 
*Final-year clinical programmes: medicine, psychology, nursing, social work or a relevant degree that offers 
clinical placements.  

 
WHAT WILL BE INVOLVED? 
The study requires you to complete the Go/No-Go association task and answer questions about your 
explicit attitudes towards Māori and NZ Europeans. This should take approximately 30-40 minutes to 
complete, and participants can choose to go in the draw to win one of 10 $50 Westfield or grocery 
vouchers. Details entered for the draw will only be accessible by our research team, and the study will 
be anonymous.  
 
KEEN TO PARTICIPATE? 
You can find the consent form and participant information sheet in the survey. Please click the link 
below to start! 

 
START THE SURVEY 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the study, please feel free to contact us: 
Sophia Kim, email: skim574@aucklanduni.ac.nz, phone: 021 100 5472 
 
This study has been approved by the University of Auckland Human Participants Ethics Committee on 
02/06/2021 for three years. Reference Number 22086. 
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